
 

Stars of the week   

Year 3 /4 —  Jed 

For his perseverance, hard work 

and concentration on solving  

problems in maths. 

 

Year 2 – Lily 

For asking excellent questions in 

our topic on pirates. 

 

Year R / 1— George 

For persevering on independent 

and adult led tasks. 

Week ending 9th June 2017 

Letters 

Diary Programme—Year 4 

Bell Boating—Year 4 

Curriculum Letters—Whole School 

Diary Dates—Whole School 

School Finance—Whole School 

Head Lice—Whole School 

Try It Out Fridays 

 

Cookery 

Yoga 

Circus Skills 

Tennis 

Country Dancing 

Outstanding Payments 

Please could all outstanding payments for  

keyboard, clarinet, visits and club payments be 

made by Monday 12th June 2017 on P4S. 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Emily F 

who celebrates her birthday 

this week. 

Calling all Grandparents 

We had several offers of help from some 

willing grandparents at the beginning of term.  

If anyone is still able to tackle an afternoon 

of gardening for us we  would be delighted.  

Year 3 / 4 in return will help you to 

navigate your ipads if you require 

any help! 

FUSS Fun Family Sports  

Sunday 25th June 

2017 

2.30-5.30 pm 

£5.00 per family 

BBQ, Stalls, Teas 

Non Uniform Day for  

tombola donation on  

16th June 2017 
Gardening Club 

Well done to the Gardening Club who 

have planted up all our flower 

pots. 

From Mrs Barber 
Welcome back to our final half term of the year.  

The children have returned full of enthusiasm 

for their new learning themes.  Please share  

together the curriculum letters and if you can 

help in anyway please let us know. 

Year R 1 and 2 

Dress Up as a  

Pirate Day 

on  

28th June 2017 

A real pirate will be 

visiting!! 


